
Ride the Wave 
of Learning

Rising K Academy
A free summer program for new GCPS kindergarteners

New kindergarten students are invited to the school district’s  

Rising K Academy this summer! 

These in-person classes will run from 8 a.m. to 2 p.m.,  

Monday through Friday, for three weeks—June 14–July 2.  

Breakfast and lunch will be provided at no charge to families.

In the Rising K Academy, new kindergartners will learn about 

school and what to expect in the fall. Fun, hands-on learning 

activities will make sure new kindergartners are ready to 

learn the first day of school in August! 

Look for more information from your child’s  

new school in the coming weeks!


